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The work titled, THREE DIMENSIONAL ENDOANAL ULTRASOUND FOR THE 

DIAGNOSIS OF PERIANAL FISTULAS.  A MORE RELIABLE AND OBJECTIVE 

TECHNIQUE, complies with data protection law of our country. The study was 

presented and accepted by the ethics committee of the Hospital Clinico Universitario 

of Valencia. All patients were properly informed and signed consent to participate in 

the study but this is an observational study. 
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